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March 31, 2011

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Mr. David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: TracFone Wirdess Inc., Docket No. UT-093012
Dear Mr. Danner:

The Commission’s order designating TracFone Wireless, Inc. (“TracFone’) as an
eligible telecommunications carrier requires TracFone to file with the Commission, by
March 31 of each year, a report on the number of complaints, categorized by the different
nature of complaints, that it received from Washington Lifeline customers during the prior
calendar year. The report is required to include complaints filed with TracFone, the
Commission’s Consumer Protection and Communications Section, the Washington State
Office of the Attorney Genera, and the Federal Communications Commission. During
calendar year 2010, TracFone received no complaints.

Please contact me if you have any questions about this submission.

Sincerel Y,

: T
(Y v ML, NOi g 4
"l IMa/ g/ B CLL

A/
DebraMcGuire Mercer

Counsd for TracFone Wirdless, Inc.
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